SOUTH LAKELAND
DISTRICT COUNGIL
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08 SEP 201
POST ROOM
The Development Plans Manager
SLDC
Southland House
Lowther Street
Kendal
LA9 4DL
6™ September 2011
Dear Sir,

Re: Land Allocations Development Document — Sites Under Consideration.

I am the owner of 10 Lane Foot Farm and I am writing to respond to the public
consultation with respect to the allocation of land for housing, etc, development.

You have already received responses from other owners of the Lane Foot “hamlet”
dwellings.

In particular, I refer you to submissions from Christopher Balderstone (Director of Lane
Foot Management Company), Ivan Leigh (4 Lane Foot Farm) and Chris Greenwood
(Lane Foot Cottage).

Each of these submissions give professionally and carefully considered comments which,
in my view, indicate valid and reasonable concerns of the Lane Foot property owners as a
whole.

Whilst I have nothing to add to comments you have already received, I do wonder what

affect the current government plans to change planning regulations might have with
respect to local authority Development Plans.

Yours Faithfully

Keith Mower U



